
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Result of Investigation of Salvage Zone Area approved by CENRO and titled to
Glecy Alvarado
1 message

Miriam Lucas <miriam_dodie@yahoo.com> Mon, Nov 22, 2021 at 3:41 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Ma Lourdes G. Ferrer, CESO III
Regional Executive Director
1515 L&S Building
Roxas Boulevard
Ermita, Manila

Dear Madam,

I am following up my request for a copy of the result of the investigation on Lot. No. 0452051103. Document tracking number
 E-2021-72946

Thank you!

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Monday, October 11, 2021, 4:27 PM, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.  Please be informed that your email was forwarded to the Office of
the Regional Executive Director for  information and further instructions per document tracking number 
E-
2021-72946

Thank you.

Liza
ICT Staff

On Mon, Oct 11, 2021 at 4:09 PM Miriam Lucas <miriam_dodie@yahoo.com> wrote:
Ma Lourdes G. Ferrer, CESO III
Regional Executive Director
1515 L&S Building
Roxas Boulevard
Ermita, Manila


Dear Madam,


I would like to request for a copy of the result of the investigation regarding the issuance of
patent and titling of Lot No. 0452051103, located at Mahal na Pangalan, Calapan City,
Oriental Mindoro which was titled and approved by CENRO Calapan City, Calapan Oriental
Mindoro.


My brother, Wilfredo Caballero, had requested for this investigation last June 15,2016 and
also has been following up on this at PENRO and has waited for an update ever since. I
have attached his letter of request to former DENR Regional Director Oscar C.
Dominguez.  May we kindly be given a copy of said investigation result as we believe this
parcel of land is part of the salvage zone area, and that it is not allowed to build structures
of any kind within the 20-meter salvage zone area. This is under Article 51, of the
Presidential Decree No. 1067 otherwise known as "The Water Code of the Philippines"
Salvage Zone.

https://overview.mail.yahoo.com/?.src=iOS
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Today, I have repeatedly been calling  DENR trunk line number 8249-33-67, but it only says
"all lines are busy now" and I cannot get through.


I have copy furnished this email to Miss Mary June F. Maypa of PENRO Oriental Mindoro to
update her also on this request. 


Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email. Thank you for your kind consideration.
 


Sincerely yours,


Miriam Caballero Lucas




Miriam C. Lucas




-- 
OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
MIMAROPA REGION
P: (02) 8248-3367/ 8248-3468
A: DENR by the Bay Bldg., 1515 L&S, Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila 1000
W: http://mimaropa.denr.gov.ph/
E: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
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